MAKING EVERY

As our schools once again make the shift from
face to face to online learning, we are delighted to
announce the return of the Learning from Home
editions of From the Kitchen.

Starting next Wednesday and sent directly to
you every week, From the Kitchen will bring you,
your staff, pupils and parents a selection of easy
to make recipes, cooking tips and nutritional
information to help you plan ahead and make the
most of every mouthful.

With articles from Consultant Nutritionist Amanda
Ursell and recipes from our Head of Food Owen
Hurley you can ensure that your pupils can still
receive our expert advice and knowledge straight
from our Kitchen direct to theirs at home.

This weekly PDF can be sent on to your parents
directly by email, through your intranet or online
learning portal or simply saved onto your own
school website.

However you decide to share this, we look forward
to hearing your feedback and seeing the incredible
baking and cooking skills of your pupils.

Wishing you all the very best during this

challenging period.
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Deborah Homshaw
CH&CO Education MD
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